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Notification for krill fisheries in 2012/13
TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE COMMISSION AND THE SCIENTIFIC COMMITTEE

Members are advised that eight Members have submitted notifications for krill fisheries in 2012/13
(Conservation Measure 21-03). In total, 19 vessels have been notified for fishing in Subareas 48.1,
48.2, 48.3 and 48.4 with an expected level of catch of 672 700 tonnes.

A summary page (Missing Link #74307) with links to individual notifications is available on the
CCAMLR website.
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